ADDENDUM NO. 1

COUNTY OF KAUA‘I
DEPARTMENT OF WATER

INVITATION FOR BIDS
FOR
JOB NO. 19-03
MAKALEHA ON-SITE SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE GENERATION
PILOT PROJECT
KAUA‘L, HAWAI‘1

NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE PROPOSERS

This addendum is hereby made a part of the INVITATION FOR BIDS and shall govern the work, taking
precedence over previously issued plans and specifications governing the items mentioned for the subject
project; and it shall amend the said contract documents in the following respects:

Addendum No. 1

This Addendum No. 1 consists of the clarification of requirements for contractor’s licensing. There will be no
extension to the bid opening due to the clarification. The clarifications are as follows:

A. CLARIFICATIONS
1. Bidders are not required to hold a contractor’s license. Due to the determination that a
contractor’s license is not required, the bidder shall indicate “NONE” on the Joint Contractors
and Subcontractors List. The Department shall perform all mechanical, electrical, and
plumbing connections necessary at the site.

End of Addendum No. 1

Should you have further questions, please contact Mr. Val Reyna at vreyna@kauaiwater.org or Mr. Ryan Smith
at rsmith@kauaiwater.org.

L AT
Bry;n”Wienand, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer
October 18, 2018
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